
 

What’s included in the subscription? 

Slough Education Safeguarding Offer 
September 2022—August 2023 

Safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children is everyone’s responsibility as outlined in 

KCSIE. Everyone who comes into contact with children and their families has a role to play. In order 

to fulfil this responsibility effectively, Slough Borough Council are offering the safeguarding sub-

scription as part of the School Effectiveness Partnership Offer, with the added choice of purchasing 

this subscription standalone. 

• Three DSL networks a year including Slough services, policies and procedures  

• Three seminar per year 

• Access to an Online Safety Officer for assistance in developing and implementing strategies related 

to online safety. Advise on digital safeguarding and provide appropriate online safety education in 

curriculum development; promote responsible use of technology; empower children to remain safe 

online  

• Safeguarding Newsletter – Three times a year 

• Information/advice as and when needed via phone/email including case escalation 

• Supporting and managing Ofsted/DfE complaints including school follow up & reporting  

• Two free CPD sessions a year for DSL’s/DDSL’s safeguarding  

• Annual ‘New to the role welcome meeting/Induction’ for DSL in those roles (twice a year) 

• Discounted rates for attending additional CPD sessions/events throughout the year (30%) 

• Discounted rates for whole school safeguarding training (20%)  

To find out more please contact:  

Johnny Kyriacou, AD for Education and Inclusion  

Johnny.Kyriacou@slough.gov.uk  

 

 The annual subscription for safeguard-

ing services is £2,000 per annum 


